
 

 

 
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION OF SUPPLIERS 

FOR TREE TRIMMING WORKS 

 

Tender Name:  Tree Trimming and Clearance Works for Solomon Islands 

National University 

 

Tender Reference Number: EOI/PFPD-07/2025 

  

The Solomon Islands National University invites qualified and interested parties to submit 

expressions of interest for Tree Trimming and Clearance Works across its three campuses. 

This project involves the trimming of tall trees and the proper disposal of the cuttings.  

 

Interested Contractors must submit a cover letter must and provide information indicating 

that they are qualified to perform the works by providing the following:  

 Business & certification: Provide business registration, tax clearance certificate and 

insurance cover. 

 Personals: Provide skilled personals list & their CV 

 Tools & Equipment: List relevant tools and equipment for use. 

 Experience: Provide relevant experience and reference from previous clients. 

 Occupational Health & Safety: Provide OH&S plans for work/demonstrate 

compliance with environmental regulations. 

 

The financial proposal is NOT required at this stage. Applicants will undergo a pre-

qualification process, and only those who meet the criteria will be invited to participate in the 

Request for Quote for the work at each location. 

 

Interested contractors may obtain further information from the Director of Properties, 

Facilities, and Projects by emailing moffat.selo@sinu.edu.sb or calling +677 42600/7400734 

between 8:30 am and 4:00 pm.  

 

Letter of interest with the requirements above must be delivered in a sealed envelope to the 

address below or sent electronically to tender.board@sinu.edu.sb before 4:30 pm on 

Wednesday, 21st May 2025. Late or incomplete submissions will not be considered. 

 

The Chairman  

 University Tender Board  

 Solomon Islands National University 

 P.O Box R113 

 Honiara 

 

Please cite the reference number and name, and deliver to The Tender Box situated at the 

Office of the Vice Chancellor at Kukum Campus.  


